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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA CANADA – August 23, 2016. The Company announces that Seamus 
Young has resigned as President, CEO, and Director of Acme Resources Inc. (the “Company”). Shaun 
Maskerine, currently a director of the Company, has been appointed as President and CEO.  
 
The Board of Directors wishes to thank Mr. Young for his support and contributions to the Company and 
wishes him success in his future endeavors. 
     
 
For further information please contact: 

Shaun Maskerine, Director 
604-689-0299 

smaskerine@goldenharpresources.com 
 
  
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture 
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 
 


